
Community Education Board Report 
February 2018 Report 

Lisa Lawston 

 

Youth Enrichment: 

● Glee Club (3-6th) began February 1st:  22 participants 

● Babysitting Clinic (5-7th) was held on Feb. 5 and 7:  17 participants 

● Youth Dance (prek-6th) begins February 20:  72 participants  

 

 Youth Recreation: 

● Youth wrestling wrapped up on February 15th. It was a great season!  

● Beginner and Junior Hoops ended on February 10: 91 total participants preschool - 3rd 

grade. 

● Junior Hoops boys and girls had the opportunity to play during a halftime at either the 

boys or girls’ game.  That was very entertaining to watch and fun to see our future 

basketball players!   

● Sunday Open Gym from 1-3 pm. This has been quite popular this winter with an average 

of 30-40 people coming.   

 

Upcoming Planning:  We have begun to plan for summer.  We will be finalizing our plans in 

March.   

  

Adult Enrichment: 

● Permit to Carry Classes:  Ongoing 

● 55+ Driving Class:  February 15th (4 hour refresher class):  14 participants 

● Spring Trip:  Spring Festival (Art & Craft Fair):  April 14 (deadline to sign up is March 23) 

● Upcoming Class:  55+ 4 hour class:  March 15th 

 

Adult Recreation: 

● Badminton:  Tuesdays at the Elem/MS gym until Feb. 20.  We had 10 teams of 2 people 

each sign up for this weekly event.   

● Adult Open Gym:  Wednesday evenings: average participants:  10 per night 

● Adult Pickleball:  Tuesday evenings beginning February 27-April 3rd.  

● Hall Walking:  31 people on the hallwalking list. 

● Jackie Goyette will be back to offer a Barre exercise class. She will begin in April. 

 

Kids’ Club Highlights: 

● Average morning numbers: 9 per day 

● Average afternoon numbers: 23 per day 

● We were open on our early dismissal day on February 19th.  We will be open on our 

upcoming workshop day of March 5th.   

● We plan to be open during the school day for Kindergarteners on March 16th (no 

Kindergarten because of Registration Day for the 18-19 school year) if we get enough 

parents interested in care. 

  

 

 



Lille By Preschool: 

● We offer our current families priority registration for next school year.  Their deadline is 

March 2nd.  

● Open Registration for 2018-19 preschool classes will be open to all the first week of 

March.  

● We will be keeping our 6 class sections the same with offering: 

○ 2 sections of 3/4 year old classes on T, W, Th mornings 

○ 1 Blended class (1-2 years to K) on M-Th afternoon 

○ 3 sections of 4/5 year old classes. 1 class will be in the morning and 2 in the 

afternoon - M-F classes.  

 

ECFE: 

● Classes are going well on both Monday evenings and Friday mornings.   

● We are in the process of planning for the annual Daddy/Daughter Dance for April 22.   

 

EC Screening:  The next Early Childhood Screening is set for Friday, April 6th. 

 

 

 

 


